
REMIT: 

The Oamaru Club Inc., Golf Section, wish to put forward the following remit, at the 

upcoming Delegates Meeting to be held at the 2023 South Island Men’s Golf Tournament, 

to be held at Blenheim, on Saturday 4th February 2023. 

 

MOTION: 

That we reduce the teams for the South Island Men’s Golf Tournament, from teams of 4 

players to teams of 2 players. 

The reason being, that with the numbers dropping and age increasing, that Clubs maybe 

better able to field team/teams of 2 players, e.g 1 team of 2, but not 1 team of 4, 3 teams of 

2 but not 2 teams of 4 etc. 

Signed 

Isabell Bond 

Secretary 

Oamaru Club Inc. 

Golf Section 


